
     
  
 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT  
 
Date:  January 19, 2021 
  
What:  Johnson Student Center Fire Alarm Test 
 
When:   1/22/2021 through 1/29/2021 
 
Where:   Santa Ana College 
 
Work Hours:  6:00 A.M. – 4:00 P.M.  
 
Activities: 
Fire alarm testing of all devices that were installed in the new Johnson 
Student Center building will begin on Friday, January 22, 2021 and conclude 
on Friday, January 29, 2021.  
 
Visual strobes and audible alarms will be seen and heard from within the 
construction site only. This will NOT impact any adjacent buildings or 
fire alarm panels on campus.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please contact Matt Schoeneman 
at (714) 564-6370 or via e-mail at mschoeneman@linikcorp.com. 
 
 
 
 


